
OPPOSE SB 569

Directs the Oregon Business Development Department to establish a program to provide grants to 

nonprofit and community-based organizations that assist businesses owned by minority individuals to 

become certified by the Certification Office for Business Inclusion and Diversity as minority-owned 

businesses so that the certified businesses can compete effectively for public contracts. 

This bill is clearly unconstitutional and an embarrassment to Oregon. DEI programs are unconstitutional. 

Further, stating that you are taking money in the form of taxes and redistributing it to “nonprofit and 

community-based organizations that assist businesses owned by minority…” is an affront to decency. 

Basically, you are stealing from the majority of the people to give to your preferred groups. This preferential 

treatment based on skin color is unconstitutional. 

You are endangering Federal Funding for the entire state by blatantly pushing unconstitutional legislation. 

There are not enough adjectives to describe how immoral this legislation is. 

VOTE NO!


